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JOHN M. O'NEILL, JAR P C
(R02) 663 -8148

July 25, 1997

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Re:  Application for Transfer of Control Regarding
Operating License No. NPF-57 for the Hope
Creek Nuclear Generating Station (Docket No.
50-354)

Ladies and Gentlemen:

This purpose of this letter is to provide additional citations that were
inadvertently oniitted from footnote 3 to my July 24, 1997 letter filed in response
to the petition for leave to intervene in the above proceeding by the Delaware
Municipal Electric Corporation, Inc. Footnote 3 should read in its entirety as
follows:

Safety Evaluation by the Office of Nuclear Reactor

Regulation Related to the Indirect Transfers of Control

of License Nos. DPR-66 and NPF-73 for Beaver Valley

Power Station, Unit Nos. 1 and 2, Docket Nos. 50-334

and 50-412 at 3 (June 19, 1997) (emphasis added). See

also Safety Evaluation by the Office of Nuclear Reactor

Regulation Related to the Indirect Transfers of Control

of License No. NPF-58 for the Perry Nuclear Power '
Plant, Docket No. 50-440 at 2-3 (June 19, 1997); and ’ ’ J
Safety Evaluation by the Office of Nuclear Reactor ,a "
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Regulation Related to thelndirect " 'ransfers of Control
of License No. NPF-3 for the Davis-Resse Nuclear
Power Station, Docket No. 50-346 at 2 (June 19, 1997).
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cc:  Regional Administrator, NRC Region I
Resident Inspector, Hope Creek
David H. Jaffe, Project Manager, Hope Creek
Janice L. Lower, Counsel to DEMEC
Patrick E. McCullar, President and General Manager
Delaware Municipal Electric Corporation, Inc.



